
 

 
 
 
 

Laying the foundations for a bright future 
The Parable of the Wise and the Foolish Man 

(Matthew, Chapter 7, verses 24 to 27 and the Gospel of Luke, Chapter 6, verses 46 to 49) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Come and visit us, meet our pupils, staff and governors and find out what makes Thurlow an inspiring learning community.  
We look forward to meeting you, Mrs Sharon FitzGerald, Headteacher 

 
 

 
 

Pupils are proud to attend their 
school. They learn well and 

enjoy their learning. 

Pupils are and feel safe. 
Bullying is very rare. If there are any 
unkind behaviours, adults are quick to 
sort it out. If pupils have any worries, 
they talk to their teachers and other 
adults. Pupils are encouraged to do 
this from a young age so they learn 
about managing their worries and 

emotions. 
 

Pupils have opportunities throughout 
the day and in personal, social, 
health and economic (PSHE) 

education lessons to reflect and 
discuss any topics that may affect 

their emotional well-being. 

Pupils are thoughtful and interested 
in their school and local community. 

Leaders have designed a 
well-thought out curriculum. 

 

Pupils appreciate the extensive 
outdoor and woodland spaces.  

Pupils benefit from ‘themed weeks’ and 
‘special days’ when they learn about 

festivals, historical figures and diversity.  


